From: Fieldsend, Sofie

Sent: 13 May 2019 08:28
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning application 2018/5449/P

Dear Ms Fieldsend,

The comments section being now closed on the Camden planning application website, we thought we would send
you an email instead.

Both our children attend CFBL and the Dome allows them to practice PE in a safe and fun environment. There is
already a dearth of sports facilities in the area and the loss of the Dome would be a great loss for the CFBL students
as well as all its other users.

We therefore support wholeheartedly this planning application.

Kind regards
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